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ICM 2014 Registration, GA meeting delegations     
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
 
I would like to remind all IMU Adhering Organizations of two items. 
 
1. ICM 2014 Early Advance Registration 
 
I would be very happy if you could distribute within your community (as soon as 
possible) an e-mail reminder that the  

Early Advance Registration for ICM 2014 
expires on May 10, 2014.  

To benefit from the reduced registration fees it is necessary to complete the  
registration process by this date, see 
http://www.icm2014.org/en/participants/registration/information.  
 
 
2. Nomination of Delegates for the meeting of the IMU General Assembly, Gyeongju, 
Korea, August 10 - 11, 2014  
 
At this moment in time only about one half of the IMU members have nominated their 
delegations for the meeting of the IMU General Assembly in Gyeongju, on August 10 
and 11, 2014. 
Please consider making the nominations as soon as possible! 
Details about the GA and registration for the GA can be found in my circular letters 
1/2014 and 2/2014 and the attachments which you can find at: 
http://www.mathunion.org/Publications/cl/.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Martin Grötschel 
IMU Secretary 
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